From: Stefanie Alberto

To: Carol Ann Desiderio
Subject: Public Comment on #412-24
Date: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 11:35:34 AM

I’'m writing in on my support to approve order 412-24. There are $5 million of taxpayer funds
that need to be accounted for by our City Council. The CPC is making payments, including
interest, on funds for a cancelled project. | urge the city council to send this order to the
finance committee for further discussion and inquiry. The public would like to know the
status of these funds and what is the plan for the park moving forward.

What is the status of these funds:

e Section 108 HUD Loan $1.2M
e CPA Funds $1.45M

e City Free Cash $1.292M

e City Bond $966K

Stefanie Alberto
409 Bryant St
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